
Annual Budget Total 2019:  $515,130.67          
Weekly Budget Requirement:  $9,906.35 
 
LAST WEEK’S DEPOSIT             TO DATE 
Benevolence Fund           30.00                  285.00 
Building Fund                 00.00                     90.00   
Designated Fund           556.70              18,929.91 
General Fund             8,313.00            162,854.99 
Total Receipts        $8,899.70          $182,159.90         
As of May 17, we are running 80.47% of our  
general fund budget.  Our budget is an overall 
goal for all of our ministries.  However we do not 
operate according to our overall goals, but rather 
from our weekly receipts. 

The Food Pantry Needs Your Help 

The food pantry is open every Tuesday from 9:00 am to 12:45 pm.  
They are taking food to people in their vehicles rather than having 
them come in.  They still have a need for all types of canned goods, 

peanut butter and non-perishable items.   Thank you for what you can give. 

Mission Offerings Beginning January 2020 
 
Lottie Moon                      806.00 
Dixie Jackson                    179.00 
Annie Armstrong                                               2,559.00 
 
Members on Mission Projects: 
 20% of World Mission Giving                 179.00 
 Mission Projects carried over:   5,574.53 
 Haiti Med. Clinic balance:   5,843.30 
 Guatemala Trip balance carried over:      2,261.45 
 Haiti Stuff the Bus Project carried over:     123.08 
 Ladies Ministry Fair Projects carried over: 340.66 
 Gideons                   980.00 
Total for Members on Mission/Projects           1,159.00_____   
Total for World Missions Giving                             4,703.00 
 
Added to these we give 16.50% of non-designated gifts & other World 
Mission Causes in our budget. (Projected Budget Goal $85,496.53) 

FINANCE MINISTRY TEAM 
Roger Delffs, Carol Gotte, James Skinner 

Next Week:  TBD 
 

YARD MINISTRY TEAM 
Undrea Jones, John Rabon, Larry Rhynes,  

Glenn Mitchell 
Next Week:  Gary Brison,  

Marc Phillips 

CCA Open Enrollment for the 2020-2021 school year is available.  

We will cover grades 3-11 this coming year.  Thanks to the Bob 

Smith endowment, there will be two scholarships available.  If you 

have any questions, please call Victoria Dienst or the church office. 

Sunday, May 24, 2020 

We had a meeting with the church council, teachers and children, 
youth and nursery workers last Sunday at 5 p.m. concerning  
re-opening for service.  Our target date for our first service is June 7.  
This is subject to change depending on governor reports, but we are 
looking forward to being able to come together soon.  We will keep 
you up to date on details as we approach our opening date. 

Office closed Monday in Observance 


